

AVIS PUBLIC-COVID-19 PUBLIC NOTICE-CORONAVIRUS

EST PAR LES PRÉSENTES DONNÉ PAR LA SOUSSIGNÉE, QUE: IS HEREBY GIVEN BY THE UNDERSIGNED, THAT:

The Municipality of Stanbridge East announces some preventive measures in support of the government guidelines issued and to contribute to the efforts to limit the spread of COVID-19.

As a preventive measure, we are taking the following steps:

- All municipal buildings will be closed to the public until further notice.

 *Public services remain functional by phone or email 450-248-3188 or stanbridge@axion.ca
- The council meeting scheduled for Monday, March 16th, 2020 will be postponed to a later date.

Municipal activities at the Library and the Community Center are suspended until further notice.

All this as is a preventive measure to reduce the risk of contamination of our population.

The municipality is closely monitoring the situation and will keep the public informed of any development.

The public is encouraged to follow the suggested recommendations to limit the spread of the virus available on the site quebec.ca

If you are concerned about COVID-19, you can contact 1-877-644-4545.

Nicole Blinn,	directrice générale
*****	*************************